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Two Rivers National Wildlife Refuge will open a new nature trail at the Visitor Center 
near Brussels, Ill. on Aug. 1. This one-half mile long trail will take visitors on a walk 
through the prairie to view the seasonally changing flowers and grasses, by the pond to 
see frogs and busy dragonflies, and into the woods to explore the forest habitat before 
returning to the Visitor Center.

 



There are many learning opportunities along the trail and if interested guide books are 
available in the Visitor Center to help identify common animals, flowers, trees and 
grasses.

Our trail needs a name! A trail naming contest will run Aug. 1-Sep. 1. Submit a creative 
name by email, Facebook, or in the Visitor Center while exploring the trail. Entries can 
be emailed to . The contest is open to all ages. Each person may tworivers@fws.gov
submit one entry.

Three of the best entries will be available for final vote in the Visitor Center and on 
Facebook from Sep. 2-17. The winning trail name will be revealed at the Refuge Open 
House on Saturday, Oct. 19.

For more information about the trail or naming contest, call Cortney Solum at 618-883-
2524 or visit .www.fws.gov/refuge/two_rivers

The mission of the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service is working with others to conserve, 
protect, and enhance fish, wildlife, plants, and their habitats for the continuing benefit 
of the American people. We are both a leader and trusted partner in fish and wildlife 
conservation, known for our scientific excellence, stewardship of lands and natural 
resources, dedicated professionals, and commitment to public service. For more 
information on our work and the people who make it happen, visit www.fws.gov. 
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